
 

15th January 2025 

Dear Parents,  

I hope this letter finds you well. 

 

After much reflection we have decided to change the day of the 

Sacramental group.  

 

Attending the session after a long day at school can feel demanding for 

many of the children, impacting their ability to fully benefit from the 

experience. 

The session will now take place on a Thursday during school time. This change 

will take effect starting from Thursday 23rd January. We believe this 

adjustment will provide the children with a more suitable time for 

engagement and learning, ensuring a positive and enriching experience for 

everyone. 

 

To confirm, there will be no Sacramental group after school on a Monday. 

The session will now take place on a Thursday morning in school. Please 

ensure your child brings their ‘I belong’ book every Thursday.  

 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in this matter. Should 

you have any concerns or questions, please feel free to contact me. 

 

Thank you for your continued support in helping us create the best possible 

environment for your children. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Mrs Murphy 

 


